PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, N.H.

MEETING MINUTES - OCTOBER 29, 1982

Members Fresent:

7:50 p.m.

8:15 p.m.

Walter Schlotterbeck
Dr. Robert Marstin
BEill DiProfio

Mr. Don Kemp wants to subdivide his land on Willow Road, so that his
son May build. The board briefed Mr. Kemp on the subdivision pro-

cess and presented him with an application and copies of the zoning
and subdivision regulations.

The board voted to approve the Wetlands Conservation District and
map presented by Walt Schlotterbeck (atached). This will be put

to the town as a change to the zoning ordinance at the next town
meeting.

W. A. DiPréfio

Clerk



PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, N.H.

MEETING MINUTES - OCTOBER 29, 1982

Members Present:

8:00 p.m.

8:40 p.m.

Richard Smith Sr., Chairman

Peter Whiting
Bill DiProfio

Mr. Richard Charlesworth representing his father (Henry P.
Charlesworth) requests the board discuss the possibility of sub-
division of land on Rt. 107A. The board made suggestions as
requested and gave Mr. Charlesworth an application so that he could
start the subdivision process.

Everett Stone, the building inspector, made a presenttion to the
board with the intent of providing a building code for the town.

W. A. DiPfofio

Clerk



